
 OPERATION BIG THING : 
Grove Park would like to lessen the stress that some families feel during 

the Thanksgiving season by continuing our Operation Big Thing.  We will 

be providing our “Big Thing Box” which will contain the following: 

One Ham, one 6 oz. box of Stove Top Stuffing Mix, one 39 oz. family size 

green beans, one 40 oz. can of yams, one package of dinner rolls, 14 oz. 

can of cranberry sauce and one apple pie. 

We have calculated that each box will cost $50.  We encourage you to 

participate in two ways.  As you do your shopping, we ask that you pick 

up one of the four items: a box of stuffing mix, a can of cranberry sauce, 

a can of yams or a can of green beans-and bring them to the church to 

put in the box.  Or, simply make a contribution to “Operation Big Thing” 

and we will do the shopping.  We plan to distribute the boxes the week 

of Thanksgiving and also need assistance in packing and distribution.  If 

you have an questions or are able to volunteer, please let the church 

office know. 



 

Fall Festival  

Saturday, October 26  

4pm-6pm  

If you would like to volunteer, our sign up sheet is located 
on the bulletin board. We also need help with candy for 
trunk or treat.  Donations can be placed in the bin in the     

vestibule. 

Devotionals  

It has been brought to our attention 

that some of you are missing out on our 

quarterly devotionals.  We would love 

to make sure that everyone has a copy.  

If you would like Journey and Open 

Windows (our women’s devotionals) or 

Stand Firm (our men’s  devotional) 

please call or email the office to be put 

on the list.   We will make sure to order 

a copy for you and will call you when it 

arrives.  


